
February 2, 2024

Dear Pastor Collins and Our Steps are Ordered Church,

On behalf of the Crete-Monee School District 201-U, thank you for donating and supporting the
Community Wellness and Resource Fair. It was a pleasure to work with you and we are grateful
for your church providing the essentials such as coats, clothing, hats, gloves, boots and shoes.
This event impacted so many families and community members. This was a successful event
where the community came together to help those in need.

Thank you again for your contributions to make this event a success and we appreciate your
help.

Sincerely,

Corina Posada

Corina Posada
Registration Specialist/McKinney Vento Liaison


